
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

September 9, 1059 

ltr. George L. Buckles 
P. 0. Bos 387 

Dear Mr. Buck lee: 

We oecloee herewith two copies of Order Be. R-1470 
Issued by the Oil Conservation Coraleeion on September 
8, 1959 la Cue Ho. 1747. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTIR, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 
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LARGE FORMAT 
EXHIBIT HAS 

BEEN REMOVED 
AND IS LOCATED 
IN THE NEXT FILE 


